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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Clean Tech Program 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 27 February 2014, page 59) 

 

QUESTION NO.:  AI-20 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  Have there been any program grants that have been offered money but will 

not receive it? 

Ms Peterson:  The Government made a decision when it decided to close the program that it would 

fund all applications with an executed funding agreement in place and all applications that had a 

formal grant offer on the table, and we are proceeding with those. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Does it include the 196 applications that were not assessed as at 

7 September 2013? 

Ms Peterson:  I would have to take that on notice. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Thank you. Could you tell me what has happened to those 

196 applications? 

Ms Peterson:  The 109, are you asking? I would have to take that on notice. 

 

ANSWER 

 

As at 7 September 2013, there were 196 applications to the Clean Technology Programs that were 

not assessed.  With the closure of the program, these applicants were not funded. 

 


